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from Elizabeth City, nc!
Praise the Lord! We have seen at least 11 souls saved during October and several first time visitors throughout the month. The Lord has definitely been building His church as He sees fit.
A couple big blessings here recently- We have been praying for more children in our Sunday School and the Lord brought in 6 of them on one Sunday- riding our new van to church! My wife led 3 of those precious children to Christ and they have been coming for the last 2 weeks. Also, October 16th was our Missions Sunday and our missions budget grew much more from last year as were able to take on 2 more church-planting missionaries from the Giving Commitments of our people! What a blessing to see not only numerical growth in the church but also spiritual growth as our folks have given generously to the Lord’s Work in other places!
This next month will be very busy for our church as we are having our annual Veterans Sunday- Nov. 6th, and our Thanksgiving Sunday-Nov. 20th. The Lord blessed both of these big days last year and I know He will do it again! Please pray that God will send visitors and that we would get to see souls saved! I will have a report on those events in our next prayer letter.

Thank you all for your consistent prayers and financial support! 
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